
From: Frizzell, Roger 
Sent: 4/3/2012 5:28:20 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Thank You! 

Paul, 

Thanks so much for taking time out of your busy day to meet with Laura and me. I really 
enjoyed the opportunity, plus I learned that I have another former wrestler in town ©. Laura 
also shared with me that you have a tremendous musical talent. I would love to see you 
perform!!! 

The CPUC is very fortunate to have such strong leadership. Thanks again. 

Roger 

SB GT&S 0261231 
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